
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Please reply via Sara Gorton 

s.gorton@unison.co.uk 
 

 
Rt. Hon. Boris Johnson MP 
Prime Minister 
10 Downing Street 
London SW1A 2AA 
 
 
By email 
 
 
Dear Prime Minister,  
 
You will have seen the announcement from Scottish Government yesterday evening 
of a proposed NHS pay award.  
 
NHS employees and other health and care workers across the UK will look closely at 
this situation too.  
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 
     

 
 
 

Sara Gorton   Hannah Reed   Jon Skewes  
Chair     Secretary     Treasurer 
 
On behalf of NHS Staff Council (Staff Side) trade unions 
 
cc. Rt. Hon. Matt Hancock MP 


